
 

 

Invitation to BASHH Scotland Spring Meeting 2024 

17th May 2024 from 1:40-5:00pm via MS Teams 

With thanks to Dr Ambreen Butt, NHS Grampian and Donna Brown, NHS Grampian for organising. 

For BASHH members there will be a business meeting 12:00-1:15 

To register, please complete MS Form, link as follows: https://forms.office.com/e/DJPKF1HmhU 

or contact gram.srhtraining@nhs.scot if you have any issues. 

Links for meetings will be sent by email by Thursday 16th May 2024. 

PROGRAMME 

Time Topic Speaker 

12:00 BASHH Scotland Business Meeting (members 
only) 

Dr Bridie Howe, GUM Consultant, NHS 
Highland and Chair of BASHH Scotland 

1:15 Break  

1:40 Welcome - Welcome and discussion re format 
and share link for poll pre discussion. 

Dr Ambreen Butt, GUM & HIV 
Consultant and Dr Steve Baguley, GUM 
& HIV Consultant, NHS Grampian 

1:45 Talk 1 - “It is a matter of more than just STI 
prevention!” : Use, intention to use and 
procurement of doxycycline from a user, 
community and health care provider 
perspective. 

Prof Kai J Jonas, Maastricht University 

2:15 Talk 2 -  dPEP - The San Francisco Experience Dr Nicholas Medland, Kirby Institute, 
UNSW Sydney 

2:45 Talk 3 - The Case Against dPEP Dr Rebecca Wilson, Consultant 
Microbiologist, NHS Grampian 

3.00 Questions -  Questions and poll post discussion Dr Ambreen Butt, GUM & HIV 
Consultant and Dr Steve Baguley, GUM 
& HIV Consultant, NHS Grampian 

3:15 Break  

3:30 Talk 4 - ED Opt out BBV testing pilot NHS 
Grampian - interim results 

Dr Daniela Brawley, GUM & HIV 
Consultant and Dr Gareth Patton, 
Emergency Medicine Consultant, NHS 
Grampian 

4:00 Talk 5 - MenB for GC vaccination programme in 
Scotland 

Dr Claire Cameron, Health Protection 
Consultant, Public Health Scotland 

4:30 Q&A Panel Session Chaired by Dr Ambreen Butt, GUM & 
HIV Consultant, NHS Grampian 

4:50 
 
 
5:00 

Evaluation and Close 
Share link for evaluation form 
 
Close 

Dr Ambreen Butt, GUM & HIV 
Consultant NHS Grampian and 
Dr Graham Leslie, NHS Tayside and 
Secretary of BASHH Scotland 

We look forward to seeing you soon. 

Secretary for Scottish BASHH branch 

Email: graham.leslie@nhs.scot 

mailto:gram.srhtraining@nhs.scot

